






Sent Via E-mail and Overnight Mail

							May 3, 2010



David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA   98504-7250

	Re:	Docket UT-093035 - NCC’s Petition for Administrative Review

Dear Mr. Danner:

Please find enclosed the original and 4 copies of North County Communications Corporation of Washington’s Petition for Administrative Review of Order Denying Motion to Dismiss (Order 06).  The electronic copies are being provided by e-mail.

Please note that an Answer to the Petition will not be filed to preserve judicial resources until such time as a decision is rendered on Respondent’s Petition for Administrative Review.


Very truly yours,

DICKS & WORKMAN, APC



Joseph G. Dicks

JGD/jrb
Enclosures
